
  
 

 
 
 

Campbell High School Athletic Booster Club 
 

April 2nd 2018, CHS Library 
 

In Attendance: Colleen Gamache, Steve Oberto, Jim Norton, Angela Dion, Tina Yanuszewksi, Tricia Mailhiot, Jarod Mills, 
Robbin Kopaczynski, Rich Lascelles, Cara Gannon, David Kidwell II, LeeAnn York. Bill Corbett, Rachel Monoxelos 
 
Board Members Not in Attendance: Eddy Kopaczynski   
 

Meeting called to order at 7:25 by Colleen  
 

 

Treasurer’s Report  

Current balance in the checking account $10,053.98, we still need to pay for the sweatshirts from the 

winter awards night ($1800.00) current balance in the saving account (Press-box) $8138.99.   

 

Athletic Department Update:  Basketball ended their season 17-5 and were runners up, Spirit came in third in 

division III.  Spring sports started March 19th, first competition will start week of April 9th.  There will be an 

outdoor track meet May 1st and May 16th looking to have concessions available for these events.  Stephen was 

approached by Will Bower, a senior on the swim team, he has been raising money and would like to meet with 

the booster club to talk about help that is needed.  Stephen will invite him to our May 7th meeting.  

 

Sign Fundraiser: Event will be held on Friday night April 6th 7:00pm at Talent hall.  Looks like 60 – 70 tickets have 

been sold.  We will sell tickets at the door the night of the event.    Set up will be Friday night at 5:30 and 

cleanup following the event (10:00)  

 

Sweatshirts:  Colleen asked if we could get students fitted before we purchase the shirts and can we get them 

embroidered with names on the sleeves.  A motion was made by Colleen to purchase 4 shirts to use for fitting 

students, one of each size (Small, medium, large and X-large) Jim seconded the motion, and it passed 14-0.  

Robbin to purchase four shirts with no logos and will let us know the cost to have future shirts embroider.  Jarod 

will follow up with the coaches to let them know they will have to provide the sizes for the spring awards night.  

We will wait for the fall sports awards to have shirts embroidered.  

 

Scholarships: All paperwork has been submitted, students have until May 5th at 3:00 PM to apply.  Then Booster 

Club will take the applications to Alvirne.  Cara to get the Alvirne contact info to Colleen.   

 

Nominations for next year’s board.  Colleen and Stephen nominated for Co-Presidents, Jim nominated for 

secretary, Angela nominated for treasurer.  A new social media board position will be added for next year.  

Stephen to update the by-laws to reflect the new position.  

 



 

New Business:  Cara motion for the booster club to spend up to $200.00 to have new brick fundraising forms 

printed by the York’s. The forms will be distributed to all three schools (GMS, LMS, CHS) for the students to take 

home.  We need to have one last push to sell as many bricks for the press box as possible.  Colleen seconded it 

and was voted 14-0. 

  Colleen talked about having a scratch ticket raffle.  $500.00 worth of $10.00 scratch tickets to be 

raffled off, we would sell tickets for $10.00 each or 3 for $20.00.  Bill explained the success he had with this 

fundraiser in wrestling and we could duplicate their success.  More discussion will take place at out May 7th 

meeting.  

  

Next Meeting  

Our next meeting will be held on Monday May 7th 2018 at 7:00 PM in the CHS library  

 
 
 
Submitted by:  Jim Norton, Booster Club Secretary 


